
PEDAGOGY
POP-UPS

CETLL is excited to be hosting a new monthly series,
Pedagogy Pop-Ups! Join us to engage in peer-based discussion 
and support about teaching and learning at Queens College.

Wednesday, March 19th, 2025
Wednesday, April 23rd, 2025

Discussing Generative AI with our Students
Faculty Presenters: Lindsey Albracht (English) and S.E. Hackney (GSLIS)

For our first pop-up, we will explore strategies to hold meaningful 
conversations with our students about the evolving role of artificial 

intelligence in creative and academic spaces.  We invite you to share your 
experiences, tools, questions, and concerns!

Link to Register: https://forms.office.com/r/z220GrpA21

Wednesday, February 19th, 2025

Pop-Up #1

Future Pop-Up Dates

Kiely Hall 111A / Zoom (Hybrid) 

12:30pm - 1:30pm

For all meetings

Location & Time


